
City of Clyde Hill 
 

NOTICE OF 
PUBLIC HEARING 

  
 
The Clyde Hill Planning Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday, April 29, 2021 at 7:00 P.M. 
or as called as soon thereafter, via ZOOM video conference.  To acquire the login information regarding 
attendance and/or to review the agenda packet, please visit https://clydehill.civicweb.net/portal/ – 
computer and telephone options are available.  The purpose of the Public Hearing is to develop a 
recommendation to the Clyde Hill City Council regarding the adoption of a Proposed Ordinance for a 
Comprehensive Flag Code, which would amend provisions of the Clyde Hill Municipal Code in Title 17, 
Zoning.   
 
Any interested person(s) may provide limited oral or written comments (public testimony) regarding this 
issue at the Public Hearing, which is being held virtually due to closure of Clyde Hill City Hall as a result 
of the ongoing COVID-19 Pandemic.  Written comments must be submitted prior to the Public Hearing, 
received in original form, and provided to Dean Rohla, Clyde Hill City Clerk, at Clyde Hill City Hall via 
mail at 9605 NE 24th St, Clyde Hill WA 98052 or by email at cityhall@clydehill.org by 5:00 P.M. Tuesday, 
April 27, 2021.  A copy, digital or hard, of the Proposed Ordinance as well as the staff report are available 
upon request at 425.453.7800 or can be accessed directly via the internet by using the following link: 
https://clydehill.civicweb.net/portal/. 
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